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MARCH 2023 NEWSLETTER 

 

 

KATAKWI CHURCH ROOF REPAIR 
In our February newsletter, we shared about this project. Here is an update… 

This photo shows the church building following the wind storm. 

This photo shows the church in it’s rebuilding stage. 

The community uses this building for meetings, 
gatherings, and for children coming for choir. 
There are plans for a tailoring center to use the 
building as well, to train young people who are 
jobless. The cost of the roof with timbers 
would be $5,000 and it would be a metal roof 
(iron sheets). The local builders would be the 
ones contracted to build it and gives them a 
livelihood and a way to support their families. 
This project would give hope and excitement 
to the area. Seeing a church develop creates a 
picture of permanence and vision. The tailoring 
school would have a permanent place for the 
young adults of the area to come to be trained 
and be sheltered. This would increase the po-
tential of the neighbourhood, where through 
love in action, development, understanding 
and cooperation exhibits the love of Christ. 

 

If you would like to donate to this project, see 

our Donations Page on our website. It is listed 

as Project #223 - Roof Repair Fund: Disaster 

Relief. 

https://www.fararelief.com/donate
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PROJECTS WE ARE CURRENTLY PROMOTING… 

Child Sponsorship Supplement Fund - Project #120. In July 2022 some funds were sent for desks but more are always need-
ed. Providing funds for desks is not a usual sponsorship expense, but a necessary one. The cost of a school desk is $25.00 
each. 

 

Relief Project - #221 - The Water Tank project is a 
relief project providing a basic necessity and is 
related to providing a healthy environment for the 
people. Cost of the water tank project is $2700.00. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: Any income over and above need-
ed for these 2 projects will be put towards another 
priority project as chosen by Furaha Africa Relief 
Association. 

***************************************************** 

UPCOMING REVIEW MISSION TRIP—March 28 to April 5, 2023 
   Please remember the five team members: Ken & Julie Wiebe, Kathy Smith, Julie Brundage and 
Ashleigh Adams in prayer as they assist Tim and Colleen Stevenson in ministries related to the 
Furaha Africa Relief child sponsorship program. They will be visiting with many of the children and 
getting updated reports, pictures and review the business operations of FARA in Uganda. They 
will also be involved in visiting some of the churches, participating in a conference and viewing 
some of the projects FARA supports. We invite your prayers for protection in travels and the carry-
ing out of the various ministries and sponsorship program review, etc. that will be happening dur-
ing this mission trip. Thank you. 

 
***************************************************** 

 

CONTACT US: Furaha Africa Relief Association—14 Nordal Close, Wetaskiwin, AB T9A 0P1 

Ph. 780-364-0105; Email: fararelief@gmail.com 

Website: www.fararelief.com 

 Facebook: www.facebook.com/fararelief.com; Instagram.com/fararelief/    


